
North News 
Belmore North Public School 

Building on Strengths-Focused on the Future 

COMMITTED TO EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION IN A SAFE AND CARING 

ENVIRONMENT TO DEVELOP THE WHOLE CHILD 

Hello parents, carers and children 
 
The past few weeks have been a 
whirlwind of activity for all staff as 
we wind up the current year and 
prepare for the 2021 school year. 
NSW and the other Australian 
states are making good progress in 
keeping COVID-19 infections low 
and I know we are all looking 
forward to further easing of 
restrictions especially those related 
to school operations.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

A number of staff changes will take 
place next year. I thank all the staff 
who have been temporarily 
working at the school for their 
dedication and positive 
contribution to the children’s 
academic progress and wellbeing.  
Mrs Pelesasa, our previous 
instructional leader is returning to 
her substantive position and is 
replaced by Mrs Kellie Newey. Mrs 
Fraser will be working in the 1 day 
per week instructional leader 
position. I thank Mrs Austin for her 
positive contribution to the 
children’s learning while she has 
been in the instructional leader 
position for one day per week over 
the past several years.  
Mr Marre will be taking up a 

class in 2021.  
Ms Jeffrey is returning to her 
substantive position. I thank Ms Jeffrey 
for her tireless work as assistant 
principal on Stage 3 and wish her well 
in her future leadership positions. Mrs 
Spoljar continues to take leave for 
2021 and is replaced as assistant 
principal on Stage 3 by Mr Daniel 
Gleaves. 
The assistant principal on Stage 2 for 
2021 is Ms Lizzie (Elizabeth) Mittiga.   
Ms Kim will be working on a casual 
basis at the school and I thank her for 
her work with the students in small 
groups and with individual support.  
Mrs Macky is continuing to work as 
relieving assistant principal at another 
school during 2021. Ms Mantilla who 
replaced Mrs Macky this year will be 
working at a different school next year. 
In 2021, Ms Natalie Sousa will be 
replacing Mrs Macky as class teacher in 
the support unit.  

Full details of staff and their roles will 
be provided next year. 
Please remember that students in 
grades 1-6 return on Friday 29 January 
in 2021. All staff will be participating in 
professional learning on Wednesday 27 

will be sent informing parents of the 
time for their child to start.  
Providing children with their own 
learning tools is a strong incentive for 
children to see themselves as learners 
and students. When your children 
return in 2021 please ensure they 
bring a pencil case with the basic 
equipment for learning such as lead 
pencils, eraser, pencil sharpener, glue 
stick etc. This encourages children to 
take pride in their learning and start 
school each day with the mind-set of 
a learner. 
Please also label all your children’s 

items including jumpers, hats and 

food and drink containers so that we 

can easily return them if mislaid.  

2021 will be an exciting year for the 
school community as we implement 
our new Strategic Improvement Plan. 
We will focus our improvement 
efforts in 3 strategic directions: 
Student Growth and Attainment, 
Student Wellbeing and Effective 
Classroom Practice. Within each 
strategic direction we will implement 
2 initiatives (projects) and details of 
these will be communicated once 
they receive approval from the 
Director, Educational Leadership. 
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the museums also offer family discounts. 
I wish all families a relaxing holiday and thank you all as our Belmore North community for your support during a 
challenging year as we work in partnership with you to achieve the best for your children. For those who cele-
brate Christmas I wish you an enjoyable festive time with your family and friends.  
 
 I  look forward to seeing you in 2021. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Janet Burling 
Principal 



Kindergarten Enrolments 2021 

We are now accepting enrolments for 
kindergarten  for 2021. Please see the front 
office for any enquiries and enrolment   
forms.  

 

 

 

School returns from 29th January 
2021!  

Term 4—2020 Calendar 

Wednesday 16th December– Last 
day of term 4 

Thursday 29th January, 2021—First 
day term 1  for students  in years 1
-6 

 

Monday 1st February– First day 
term 1 for Kindergarten students 
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The staff at  
Belmore North Public School would 
like to wish our parents, carers and 
students a wonderful and safe holi-

day break! 
 

Every student  will receive a ‘COVID
– safe summer pack’ containing 

wipes and hand sanitiser for the hol-
idays. More information can be 

found at the back of this newsletter.  

 








